Dear Parents 
At this difficult time, we appreciate any home learning you may be doing with your children. We would love to see what you are all getting up to at home, therefore if possible, we would like you to upload any photos, activities etc onto Tapestry online journal. This will be valuable evidence towards their learning this year. Below is an explanation of how to upload observations to Tapestry. If you have any queries or need support please feel free to email us on our email addresses below…  
Tapestry have created weekly overviews of simple and fun activities that you can do with your child that link to the areas of learning within the Early Years Foundation Stage curriculum. We have added these to the school website and will continue to do so with subsequent ones.   

Adding your own observation onto Tapestry: 
· Log into tapestry (this can be done via the app or website).
· Click on the plus sign in the top right hand corner.
· You will see 3 tabs at the bottom of the screen. The first one is ‘Child’. Your child will automatically be selected.
· Click on the next tab which is ‘notes’. Put in a title of the observation. Then in the next box write in the observation. You can keep this brief e.g. Sam painting a picture of a fish. 
· Click on the last icon of a camera which is ‘media’. Allow tapestry to access your photos. Select the photos/video you wish to add and click ‘add’. Only use ‘media’ if you wish to add photos or videos to accompany your observation notes, you don’t have to do this as the observation will save with just notes.
· Click ‘save’ and we will be able to view this at school. 

We look forward to seeing you using the Tapestry online journal. 

Thank you 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs Knight oknight@wharncliffeside.sheffield.sch.uk 
(Foundation Stage Leader)



